

January 25, 2022



Robert and Elizabeth

Santee Lakeside Rotary Club P.O. Box 711408 Santee, CA 92071

Dear Friends,

On behalf of everyone at Home of Guiding Hands, I would like to extend our sincere gratitude for your donation in the amount of \$750.00 for our Holiday Home Adoptions, and your adoption of Lakeshore home for the holidays. Because of you, we are better able to achieve our goals and fulfill our mission, "to improve the lives of those we serve."

Together, we are helping more than 3,500 men, women, and children with developmental and intellectual disabilities meet and master life's obstacles. We are providing them with the support they need to thrive for the highest quality of life possible. Thank you.

I would love to answer any questions you may have about HGH, our clients, programs, and services. Please feel free to call me at (619) 938-2850.

In Service,

Edward Hershey

President & CEO

Kaye Kelley, MA

V.P. Development & Marketing